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December 19, 2019  

CHRISTMAS NIGHT MARKET—LAST NIGHT MARKET FOR YEAR 2018! 

It is our favorite time of the year again! Santa Claus will be in town and he will make an 
appearance at the Christmas Night Market at Ernguul Park on December 21, 2018 from 5pm-
9pm! It’s the perfect event to spend quality time with your family and friends and enjoy live 
entertainment and delicious food! Bring your kids and join in on the Holiday Fun with Santa! He 
will also be giving away gifts!!This night market will be our last night market for this year. Night 
market will resume on February 1, 2019.  

The Palau Visitors Authority Board of Directors, Management, and Staff send our sincerest 
thanks to all who have made this year’s Night Markets flavorful, entertaining and memorable! 
May this new year bring you good health, prosperity, peace, and happiness! We look forward to 
continuing our partnership with you all this 2019! 

Come one, Come all and let’s enjoy the holiday spirit together and close the last night market 
for 2018!  

 

 
 


